
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Monday, November 19, 2018 

 
HOT LUNCH: Sausage Pizza  
 Chicken Nuggets with Potato Rounds  
 Salad Bar  
 Milk  
  
BIRTHDAYS:   Osvaldo Rojo   
 

1. The Gurrie Activity Council will be meeting after school today to set up for the Project 
Linus event. If you want to be a blanketeer for Tuesday’s Project Linus event, and if you 
want some extra service hours, you MUST attend the meeting after school on Monday, 
or see Mr. Ingwersen or Mr. Sullivan. Even if you haven’t been at a GAC meeting before, 
all are welcome to attend! So join the GAC Attack after school on Monday in Mr. 
Sullivan’s room. 

 

2. Attention all underwater robotics STEM club members. We will meet today after school 
in room 113 until 5pm. Please have a ride arranged at this time. See Mrs. Halper if you 
have any questions.  
 

3. Early Act Club and the Rotary Club of Lagrange want to thank Gurrie Middle School for 
their generosity giving change to provide polio vaccinations for children.  From the 
change war, Gurrie Middle School is donating $243.39 to the Rotary Foundation to 
eradicate polio.   
 
Now for the final results-  on Friday 8th grade donated $11.71 in silver and bills but 
received two thousand four hundred and sixty-eight pennies.  This brings them to a final 
adjusted total of negative six dollars and ninety cents. 7th grade gave seventy-four 
dollars and twenty-two cents in silver and bills bringing them to a final adjusted total of 
one hundred ninety- seven dollars and thirty-nine cents. 7th grade wins a party. Thank 
you all for your generosity. Details on the party will be coming soon! 
 
 

 

 


